
“And suddenly there was with the angel a multitude of the 
heavenly host praising God and saying, ‘Glory to God in the 
highest and on earth peace among those with whom he is 

pleased!’” Luke 2:13, 14
 	
  

During this Christmas season we thank God for blessing us with 
13 years of educating students in Irbid. We would also like to send 

our Christmas blessings of good health and peace to you and 
your family. It is our prayer that God will bring peace to the world, 

particularly in the Middle East.  
	
  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from
Arab Episcopal School!

	
  	
  
	
  

Reverend Samir Esaid                Sabah Zurikat
       


